
North Petherton Playing Fields Charitable Trust 
 

Public Consultation – Location of World War II Memorial Stone 
 

 
 
 

North Petherton Playing Fields Charitable Trust (NPPFCT) manages the North Petherton Memorial Park 
which came into being in 1955 to be maintained as a recreation ground and playing field for the 
inhabitants of North Petherton. 
 
Along side the Memorial Park but outside its boundary adjacent to the A38 there is a memorial stone 
with an inscription 
 
NPPFCT have taken the decision to re locate the Memorial Stone to somewhere that is safer for 
people to gather and pay their respects. 

2 locations within the Memorial Park have been identified and are shown on the map overleaf and the 
Trust is consulting on the public’s preferred location 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Please tick the box to indicate your preferred location (as shown on the map above) for the Memorial 
Stone  

 

A   B  

 
 

Please return to NPPFCT The Small Hall, North Petherton Community Centre, Fore Street, North 
Petherton no later than the 17th September 2025, or post it in the consultation box in the library.  

  



 


